EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE MEETING MINUTES
MAY 2, 2006
The Executive Committee met as scheduled. Members present were: Matt Appleton, Debra Bauer, Matthew Little, Robert Overall, Amanda Palmer, Richard Shores, Art Ward, Ellen Weed, and Judy Cook. 

Minutes of the February 7, 2006, meeting were approved as presented.
Ted Butt, Staff Assembly Chair-elect, resigned on April 28, 2006. Richard Shores, Staff Assembly Chair, appointed Matt Appleton to vote the chair elect’s vote.
Old Business:  
· Verification of electronic voting results:

            SGA Constitution: Revisions were passed by a vote of Approve- 8, Reject-0.   

              Previous objections to changes were discussed and resolved. 
· Emergency Preparedness: Robert Overall expressed concerns regarding the college’s reaction to the recent tornado. One class in the K Building was directed to the safe area; others were not. Debra Bauer will follow up. 
New Business:

· Verification of electronic voting results:

 1.   Executive Committee Structure:

1) Affirmative Action Officer position be eliminated:

      Passed by vote of Approve-7, Reject-1 in March 2006

2) Interim Executive Vice President position be eliminated:

     Passed by vote of Approve-8, Reject-0 in March 2006

Assembly/Student Life Council Reports:

· Student Life Council: Amanda Palmer reported the following: 

· She attended the March 2006 Tennessee Board of Regents meeting at Pellissippi State Community College. 
· Election of officers: Secretary Carolyn Pendarvis and Vice President Torince Brown
· Student Life Representative: Judi Kamm will serve as the college’s full-time representative.
· Faculty Senate:  Nothing to report

· Staff Assembly:   Richard Shores reported the following: 

· Ted Butt, the 2005-06 Budget Chair and Chair-elect for 2006-07 resigned April 28, 2006. Judy Cook was elected to fill the Budget Chair position for the remainder of the fiscal year. The Assembly will be polled for nominations to fill the Chair-Elect position.
· Financial Peace @ Work Seminars will be held May 24, 2006. 

· Administrative Assembly: Matthew Little reported the following:

· Plans are to offer foreign-language and cultural-education classes. Spanish will be the first to be presented. Staff Assembly will be invited to participate.
Meeting adjourned: 2:21 p.m. 

Respectfully submitted, 
Judy Cook
Secretary

Executive Committee

